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Dear St. Andrew Parishioners, 
 

As we anticipate the reopening of our Sanctuary for Orthros / Divine Liturgy to be offered on August 30, 2020, we 
ask that you review and respond to the Symptom Questionnaire and bring this form with you to your reserved date 
for the Divine Service. All CDC and Diocese procedures and protocols have been implemented as we attempt to 
provide a safe environment for worship. 
 

Yours in Christ, 
St. Andrew Parish Council 

 
St. Andrew COVID-19 Symptom Questionnaire 

Your Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
Family Members also attending: _______________________________________________________________ 
Date of Sunday Service:______________________________________________________________________ 
Contact information:________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone Number: ____________________________________________________________________________   
E-mail Address: ____________________________________________________________________________   
Temperature: ______________________________________________________________________________   

Your Temperature will be taken prior to entry into Narthex. A candle can be lit for you by an Usher upon 
request.  A Parish Council Member will escort you to your assigned seating. 

 
1. Have you been in close contact with anyone that has tested COVID positive in the last 2 weeks? 
2. Have you had any of the following symptoms within the last 2 weeks? 
 

 
• Fever or chills 
• Cough 
• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
• Fatigue 
• Muscle or body aches 
• Headache 

• New loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat 
• Congestion or runny nose 
• Nausea or vomiting 
• Diarrhea 

 
 
If you have answered yes to any of the above, we ask that you please DO NOT attending any Divine Service till 
you have completed a 14-day self-quarantine period and are cleared. 
 
 

If you have questions about any of the above please send an email to  churchoffice@standrewfl.com. 
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